
Your Moretown Planning Commission has been tasked with revising our local Zoning 
Regulations. The goal is to: encourage housing builds and renovations, preserve our 
natural resources, support broadband deployment throughout town, and streamline the 
permitting process. 

We’d like to know what you think! 

Please use this link to complete a brief (seriously, it will take you 2-3 minutes, tops) 
survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GNX952Q. Your responses will help to make our 
town’s zoning regulations meet our community’s needs. 

If you need a paper copy of the survey, please send an email to PC member Deborah 
Carroll by clicking “Email Author,” below, including your mailing address. We’ll send you 
a survey with a self-addressed, stamped return envelope for your convenience. Paper 
copies of the survey are also available at the Town Office. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GNX952Q

